ANCHORAGE SCHOOL DISTRICT
Facilities Department

1301 Labar Street

Anchorage, Alaska 99515

Phone: (907) 348-5156

Fax: (907) 348-5227

June 7, 2006

Neil Bhargava

Neeser Construction, Inc.
2501 Blueberry Street ¢
Anchorage, AK 99503

RE: South Anchorage High School Intercom System
Neil,

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for the extra effort put forth by Neeser Construction
and Megawatt Electric to bring resolution to the issues we were experiencing with the installed
intercom system at South Anchorage High School.

Tony Gongliewski and Dennis Hebert of Megawatt Electric effectively led the effort with
professionalism, tenacity, and courtesy. It was through the diligence and cooperation of each
person involved that we now have what we believe to be a fully functional and reliable intercom
system with which the school staff has a renewed confidence.

Your resolution of the very complex intercom issues at South Anchorage High School was just
another case where you have gone the extra mile to assure that the Districts needs were fully met.
This shows once again that not only does Neeser Construction successfully deliver quality
construction projects on time and within budget, but they also have a long term commitment to
the completed projects. Neeser Construction truly does work to deliver the very best project
possible.

Thanks again,

S/

Mike Price
Construction Manager

cc: Ray Amsden
Chuck Fannin
file




